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Adelaide Plains Library to Host Author Nina D. Campbell

The Adelaide Plains Library is excited to announce Nina D. Campbell as our guest speaker at 

the Two Wells Bowling Club, Old Port Wakefield Road, on Tuesday 21 June 2022 commencing 

at 1.00pm. 

Released on 29 March 2022, Nina D. Campbell’s debut novel, ‘Daughters of Eve’, is a fast-

paced police thriller from a bold new voice in the crime genre.

When a high-profile murder lands literally at her feet, Detective Emilia Hart sees a chance to 

expand her caseload beyond the endless succession of domestic violence matters she is 

forced to investigate. But this is no simple investigation. Another body turns up, then another.  

As panic sets in and chaos rules the streets, the serial killer continues to elude police until 

Detective Hart sees something that everyone else has missed. And what that is, she cannot 

believe.

Nina D. Campbell studied theatre and literature at university and worked as a professional 

writer, across both the community and public sectors, before a midlife health challenge 

changed her priorities. Having spent many years squeezing writing around her work and her 

life, Nina shifted from full-time to part-time work and began to pursue her writing aspirations 

in earnest. When the opportunity arose for her to take a package, she never looked back. 

The first draft of ‘Daughters of Eve’ was written in 2017 against the backdrop of the #MeToo 

campaign. Nina now writes fiction full-time, with a focus on thrillers and stories about strong 

women. She lives in South Australia with her partner and their spirited Jack Russell Terrier.

‘Daughters of Eve’ will be available for purchase on the day. Payment can be made by cash.



It is essential to book your seats for this free event (which includes a complimentary afternoon 

tea) by contacting the Library during opening hours on (08) 8520 2100 or 

library@apc.sa.gov.au. 
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